
WSUX RADIO STATION 
SEAFORD, DELAWARE 

January 26, 1956 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of and thank you for your 
very interesting letter of January 16, 1956, requesting 
verification of reception of Radio Station WSUX, Seaford, 
Delaware, on Monday morning, January 16, 1956, starting 
at 3:00 AM (EST) . WSUX sinned off at 4:07 AM (EST) . 

Your report, contained in your letter, is correct. 

We greatly appreciate hearing from you and advising us of 

the reception. 

With Best Wishes, I am, 

WCE:EE 

Cordially yo 

W. C. Evans, 
Chief Engineer 

P.S. Betty Evans, the announcer 
on duty during the DX program, 
is my wife. My wife and I are 
the owners and operators of WSUX. 


